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Pipe lining work begins for King County’s Eastgate 
Interceptor Project week of May 17 

 
In order to protect the community and the environment, King County is rehabilitate sewer 
pipelines along a 2,400 foot-long section of the Eastgate Interceptor. The Eastgate 
Interceptor pipeline is a part of King County’s regional wastewater system. Pipelines carry 
wastewater from homes and businesses to our regional treatment plants. This project will 
extent the useful life of this pipeline another 50 years. 
 
Starting the week of May 17, there will be additional activities on King County's Eastgate 
3 Rehabilitation Project, within the Lake Hills Greenbelt Park.  
 
What you can expect: 
 

 Pipe lining vehicles and equipment as the contractor begins the first pipe lining 

sections. 

 Long hours and possible overnight work - the pipe lining needs to 'cure' (harden) 

which has to happen over a continuous period of time 

 During the lining process you may notice odors or noise from the lining equipment 

and process  

 

The lining work is expected to take 6-8 weeks to complete. Other project work continue 
after this, including manhole lining, site clean-up and restoration.  
 
See map on back for work areas. 
 
 
For more information  
 

For more information, please contact david.freed@kingcounty.gov or 206-263-9453 or 
visit the project website. 

 
 
 

 
 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 

 

mailto:david.freed@kingcounty.gov
https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/eastgate.aspx


 
 

 

EASTGATE INTERCEPTOR 
REHABILITATION 

MAY 2018 

NAME OF INCIDENT 
MONTH, DAY,YEAR 

NAME OF INCIDENT 
MONTH, DAY,YEAR 

 

 


